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MEMORANDUM 

To: Faculty Senate Steering 

From: Christine Horne 

Re: Faculty consultation for the DNP graduate to professional program change 

Date: November 9, 2022 

In the October 27, 2022 Steering meeting members asked for information about whether faculty were 
consulted on the proposal to change the nursing doctoral program from a graduate to a professional 
program. I reached out to Craig Parks (who has positions in the provost’s office and the Spokane campus 
and who is submitting the proposal for Nursing). He responded in two emails dated October 28, 2022 
and November 4, 2022, saying that the change is a faculty-initiated plan, that Nursing has minutes from 
multiple faculty meetings in which this change was discussed, and that there is not recorded concern or 
dissent.  

Christine Horne  
Faculty Senate Chair 
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